
Visiting the Sick

 Do the priests make house visits?
 
 Yes. The priests visit the housebound and infirm every month. If you would like a loved one to be included please inform
a priest or the parish secretary.
 
 
 Are those in hospital visited?
 
 The priests endeavour to call at Craigavon Area Hospital as often as they can. If you have a loved one who is a patient
and they would appreciate a visit, please inform one of the priests. 
 
 In the event that a loved one is gravely ill you may wish to have the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick administered.
In that case please make contact with a priest.
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